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CHA announced today it has acquired Predictive Maintenance Solutions (PdMS), a leading expert in 
predictive maintenance programs and vibration analysis serving power generation, utilities, 
manufacturing, data centers, and pharmaceuticals. The firm is headquartered just outside 
Philadelphia, PA. 

“PdMS brings an impressive 35-year track record of providing highly specialized reliability and 
predictive maintenance programs and technology,” said Jim Stephenson, CEO of CHA Holdings. 
“The PdMS team has a deep knowledge in minimizing risk and maximizing ROI for clients by 
maintaining their most important assets. With increasing investment and demand for domestic 
manufacturing, and continued pressure on utilities to build resiliency into grid operations, these are 
services our clients demand, which allows us to build on the work we are already doing for them.” 

PdMS President Bill Pryor said, “We are excited to be part of CHA and pursue the many 
opportunities to collaborate with their talented team across their larger geographic footprint. This is a 
great strategic fit to offer our services to more clients in multiple market sectors and grow our staff.” 

The addition of PdMS continues to increase CHA’s staff count, now over 1,750 in 50 offices from 
Canada to Florida to the Midwest. PdMS will be rebranded as PdMS, A CHA Company, effective 
immediately. 

Link to original press release: 

https://www.chasolutions.com/news/cha-acquires-pdms/ 


